Summer 2021 Opportunities
for Students in
Grades 1 — Algebra |l

Unconventional Wisdom

The Rice University School Mathematics Project (RUSMP) is pleased
to announce its math and STEM summer camps and courses for
students this June and July.

RUSMP camps and courses take place at

o St. Mark’s Episcopal School (June 14 - 18 and June 21 - 25; one-week
face-to-face camps for students entering grades 2 and 3 in the fall of 2021)

o Saint Thomas’ Episcopal School (June 14 - 18; one-week face-to-face
camp for students entering grades 1 - 6 in the fall of 2021)

o Annunciation Orthodox School (July 12 - 16; one-week face-to-face camp
for students entering grades 2 - 5 in the fall of 2021)

o Brush-Up courses in Algebra |, Geometry, and Algebra Il (July 5 - 16; two-
week virtual courses for middle and high school students)

We are also adding additional camps so check the website periodically for these
new sites.

We are cautiously moving forward with our face-to-face summer camps with the
understanding that they might change to virtual if necessary due to COVID-19.

For information, go to: https://rusmp.rice.edu/about/student-offerings or contact
Gloria Godinez (gbh3@rice.edu or 713-348-6076).
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